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OCTOBER ACCOUNTABILITY SESSION

At the October accountability session,  
questions focused on PSNI procedures  
with regards to sexual and domestic violence  
in the aftermath of the Sarah Everard murder,  

as well as questions on mother and baby  
homes, community policing and MOT delays. 

You can keep up to date with all the issues at the meeting here:

Watch the next Public Accountability Meeting on Thursday 4 November 2021 at 12:30pm

CONTACT 
MANAGEMENT VISIT
Independent Member Michael Atkinson is 
pictured with Ch Supt Wendy Middleton at 
the Board’s visit to the PSNI Urban Contact 
Management Centre, where they got an  
in-depth look at how the Centre functions, and 
what happens after a member of the public 
dials 999 or 101.

WELCOMING  
NEW OFFICERS
Our former Chief Executive, Amanda 
Stewart, attended the latest PSNI 
Attestation, welcoming the newest 
officers to the Service. Find out more 
about upcoming PSNI recruitment 
here: www.joinpsni.co.uk

NEW CEO
We welcomed our new Chief 
Executive Sinéad Simpson on 
4 October 2021 and bid a fond 
farewell to Amanda Stewart.

COMMUNITY SAFETY 
ENGAGEMENT
This month, Board Members met with 
senior members of PSNI’s Community 
Safety Department to get an overview of 
their structure, current work and objectives.

PARTNERSHIP COMMITTEE
This month, the Partnership Committee 
received an update from PSNI on Policing 
Plan Measure 2.2.1, victim and service  
user satisfaction as well as a presentation 
from NICCY on Child Rights Impact 
Assessments. 

BALMORAL 
SHOW
Thanks to all those who 
stopped by our stand at the 
Balmoral Show! Our staff and 
Board Members Dolores Kelly 
MLA and Michael Atkinson 
enjoyed chatting to show-
goers. See you next year!

POLICE OMBUDSMAN 
MEETING
Our Chair Doug Garrett welcomed 
Marie Anderson to the Board prior to 
a meeting with Members to discuss a 
range of issues including the recently 
released Police Ombudsman report on 
Spit and Bite Guards.

NEW HUMAN RIGHTS 
MONITORING 
FRAMEWORK
Our Human Rights Monitoring  
Framework sets out in detail  
the standards against which the  
performance of the police in  
complying with the Human Rights  
Act 1998 is assessed by the Board. 

OUR MINUTES

https://www.nipolicingboard.org.uk/questions/type/oral
https://www.nipolicingboard.org.uk/questions/type/written
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zNF3SAHs0bI&t=4s&ab_channel=nipolicingboard
https://www.linkedin.com/company/northernirelandpolicingboard
https://www.youtube.com/user/nipolicingboard
https://twitter.com/nipolicingboard
https://www.facebook.com/policingboard
https://www.nipolicingboard.org.uk/publications-search?search_api_views_fulltext=minutes&Search-exposed-form=search
https://www.nipolicingboard.org.uk/publications-search?search_api_views_fulltext=committee&Search-exposed-form=search
https://www.nipolicingboard.org.uk/publication/chief-constables-report-northern-ireland-policing-board-24
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LvKQCc6lMbM&ab_channel=nipolicingboard
https://youtu.be/US4zv3n2MBI
https://www.nipolicingboard.org.uk/publication/human-rights-mow nitoring-framework
https://www.nipolicingboard.org.uk/news-centre/new-chief-executive-takes-position-0
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